
 

Drimnagh Castle Secondary School 

ANNUAL ADMISSION NOTICE 

In respect of admissions to the 2025/2026 school year 

 

 

A copy of the school’s Admission Policy and the Application Form for Admission for the 

2025/2026 school year is available as follows: – 

To download at:  www.drimnaghcastle.ie 

On request: By emailing info@drimnaghcastle.ie or writing to: School Secretary,  

Drimnagh Castle Secondary School, Longmile Road, Walkinstown, Dublin 12. D12K682. 

 

 

The following are the application and decision dates for admission to First Year 2025/2026 

The school will commence accepting applications for admission on  Monday 23rd of September 
2024  
 
 

The school shall cease accepting applications for admission on  Monday 
4th November 2024 at 
3:00pm 
 

Monday 25th of November 2024 Monday 25th of November 
2024 

Successful applicants to the First Year Group must confirm their 
acceptance in writing by  
 

Monday 16th December 
2024 

*Failure to accept an offer by Monday 16th December may result in the offer being withdrawn 

The school will consider and issue decisions on late applications in accordance with the school’s 

admission policy. 

The number of places being made available in first year for the school year 2025/26 is 120 


